
For over a year now the solar energy system in the medical clinic has been performing 

poorly due to exhausted marine batteries that were first installed in the fall of 2019.  By the 

Fall of 2023, there was no storage and just enough power to light a microscope for two 

hours at midday.  Thanks to the work of the Holy Spirit,  the Mission Endowment Fund, 

here at Grace,  granted us over $1700 towards the $2300 needed to replace all eight 

batteries and cables. This was accomplished on the 14th of April and now there is full 

power 24 hours a day! 

 

 "And God said, Let there be light: and there was light. And God saw the light, that it was 

good: and God divided the light  from the darkness. And God called the light Day, and the 

darkness he called Night. And the evening and the morning were the first day." Genesis 1:3-5 

  

  

 


